
 

 
L A N E   C O U N T Y   S H E R I F F ‘ S  O F F I C E 
 

N E W S  R E L E A S E 

 
 

Byron M. Trapp, Sheriff  Phone:  541-682-4150 
Lane County Sheriff’s Office  Fax:  541-682-4522 
125 E. 8

th
 Avenue  www.lanecounty.org/Departments/Sheriff 

Eugene OR  97401  Email – sheriffs.office@co.lane.or.us 
   

   
   

 

 

The Lane County Sheriff’s Office and the Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA) will be hosting the 

National Drug Take Back Event on April 30
th

, 2016, aimed at providing a resource for Lane County 
residents to safely, securely and anonymously turn in their unwanted, outdated or expired 
household medicines.  The Sheriff’s Office has participated in this program for several years and 
has been successful in removing hundreds of pounds of medications for safe disposal. 

Bring your unwanted, outdated, or expired prescription and over-the-counter medications to the 
following location for safe disposal: 

 
Where: Veneta Bi-Mart, 25126 Jeans Road, Veneta 

 
When: Saturday, April 30, 2016 from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm 

Acceptable items: Prescription medications, over the counter medications, vitamins, 
drug samples, pet medications, ointments, lotions, and liquid medicines in glass or leak 
proof containers. 

We are unable to accept: Needles, thermometers, bloody or infectious waste, 
medicines from businesses, hydrogen peroxide, aerosol cans, inhalers, and diabetic 
meters.  
 
Thousands of pounds of medications have been turned in at sites operated by the DEA and its thousands 

of state and local law enforcement partners.  In addition, Americans are now advised that their usual 

methods for disposing of unused medicines—flushing them down the toilet or throwing them in the 

trash—both pose potential safety and health hazards.  

If you are unable to attend the Drug Take Back Event and you have medications you 

would like to dispose of, the Lane County Sheriff’s Office has a Drug Drop Box 

located in our Central Reception lobby in the Lane County Courthouse that is available 

to accept medications Monday through Friday from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm, excluding 

legal holidays.   

 

### 

 

http://www.lanecounty.org/Departments/Sheriff/Pages/default.aspx
mailto:sheriffs.office@co.lane.or.us?subject=News%20Release

